
 

Wednesday 5th March, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Subject: Important Safety Update Regarding Community Incident 
 

We are writing following the tragic event that occurred in our local community. We are 
aware that a shooting took place near Stockwell Underground station, yesterday. While 
this incident did not take place on school grounds, we understand that events like these 
can deeply impact our students, families, and staff. 
 
The safety and well-being of our community is always our top priority. We want to assure 
you that we are working closely with local law enforcement and community partners to 
monitor the situation. At this time, there is no known threat to our school, and we will 
continue with normal operations while maintaining heightened vigilance. 
We recognize that this may be a difficult time for many in our school community.  
 
We are available to speak with any students who may need assistance processing this 
event. We encourage you to talk with your children and provide reassurance during this 
time. If you need any additional resources or support, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to us. 
 
As always, we remain committed to maintaining a safe and secure learning environment 
for all students.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact our main office at 
clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and partnership in keeping our school community safe 
and supported. 
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Yours Sincerely,​
 
Ms Z. McIntosh 
Head of School. 
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